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Check your email for the December — KBS Newsletter.   

This newsletter will help us quickly communicate with you: 

  Programming and tech tips to help you use your system. 

  Changes to wages or taxes, etc.  

 Current sales or promotions.  

 New products  

 

The December Newsletter covers: 

 How to set up your favorite / most used shortcuts on the ALOHA 

BOH (back of house) Server.   

 How to Clean up your employee list (ZAP—old employees) 

 

We will be using a program called mailchimp to email the news 

letters to you. So if you have not received it please follow the link 

to subscribe, or to add your employees you would like to keep 

informed.  

http://eepurl.com/Ld6fH 

 

Happy Holidays and feel free to reach out to us if we can be of help 

with anything.   
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